

Office of the Principal and Vice-Chancellor

Bureau de la principale et vice-chancelière

Suzanne Fortier. PhD Principal and Vice-Chancellor Principale et vice-chancelière Professor of Chemistry Professeure de chimie

May 5, 2022

Dr. Lesley Brown Yukon University Office of the President 500 University Drive Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 5K4

Dear Dr. Brown,

I write to congratulate you on your appointment as the eighth President and Vice-Chancellor of Yukon University. I wish you every happiness and continued success as you assume these responsibilities. I regret that I cannot be with you in person to celebrate your investiture on May 13, 2022.

On behalf of McGill University, I extend our warmest regards and enclose our formal expression of greetings.

Sincerely,

Professor Suzanne Fortier

Suzanne Vorteii

Fax/Téléc.: +1 514 398-4768